
1

Hannah Politzer

From: Lindsay Haynes
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2021 7:41 AM
To: Alan Piombo; Rick Navarro
Subject: RE: 2021 PIT Homeless Count

Good morning,  
 
Patrol typically accompanies: 
 
Howard Schwartz, PhD | Whole Person Care Team 
408.838.5410 | hschwartz@marincounty.org 
 
And his team to conduct a count. We are scheduled on February 24-25th and this has been assigned to Sgt. Ryan Smith. 
Patrol will assist the team with locating and counting our known individuals experiencing homelessness.  
 
Thank you, 
Lindsay  
 
From: Alan Piombo <apiombo@cityofmillvalley.org>  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2021 8:02 PM 
To: Lindsay Haynes <lhaynes@cityofmillvalley.org>; Rick Navarro <rnavarro@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: FW: 2021 PIT Homeless Count 
 
Lindsay and Rick, 
 
Please let me know how we typically participate in the annual Point In Time (PIT) homeless count. 
 
Thanks, Alan 
 
From: Sashi McEntee <smcentee@cityofmillvalley.org>  
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 12:15 PM 
To: Rachel Kertz <Rachel.Kertz@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: Tricia Ossa <tossa@cityofmillvalley.org>; Alan Piombo <apiombo@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: RE: 2021 PIT Homeless Count 
 
Hi, Rachel! Tricia Ossa is our council rep on the MCCMC Homelessness Committee. I'm not sure from the staff level how 
we participate - cc:ing our City Manager for more info.  
 
S 
 

Sashi McEntee  
Mayor 
City of Mill Valley 
26 Corte Madera Avenue 
Mill Valley, California 94941 
tel. (415) 843-1450 
smcentee@cityofmillvalley.org 
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Sign up for emergency alerts on your mobile phone! 

From: Rachel Kertz [Rachel.Kertz@cityofsanrafael.org] 
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2021 8:34 PM 
To: Sashi McEntee 
Subject: 2021 PIT Homeless Count 

CAUTION: External Sender 

 
Hi Sashi, 
 
Hope you are well. I’m glad our paths are starting to cross more.  
 
One of my new jobs as Councilmember for San Rafael is to participate on the County’s Homelessness 
committee. Along with a number of agencies we are developing a plan for this year’s modified PIT.  
 
I wanted to check with you on your understanding of how Mill Valley traditionally participates in the annual 
PIT. Due to the pandemic, this year the count will look different but will hopefully provide us data to evaluate 
the current count of the homeless. San Rafael, Novato, Central Marin and West Marin PD, with the County’s 
resources, will assist with this year’s analysis.  
 
Please let me know if there is someone from Mill Valley who should be included in the planning. 
 
Thank you, 
Rachel 
 
Rachel Kertz 
Councilmember City of San Rafael 
Connect with me!  415-299-7008 cell 
 


